
 

 

 

 

Dear Third Secondary Students – Class of 2024, 

I am ecstatic to congratulate you all today on your success. Not only were you 

able to prove that you can face all your fears and worries, but also with persistence 

and resilience, you have been able to prove that your expectations and dreams are 

far more indispensable than any thrill or threat. 

We are proud of our New Ramses College students and warriors. We hope you 

have the brightest future ever. We are sending you in life to conquer your dreams, 

remembering that “Through hard work, perseverance and a faith in God, you can live 

your dreams.” 

Best Wishes, 

                                                                                       College Director                           

                                                                                         Mrs. Hala Toma 


